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4th March 2024 

 
Staffing Changes - Retirement 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that our Family Link Worker, Mrs. Bond, has decided to retire and 
therefore will sadly be leaving us at Saltergate. I know that many of you and your children will really 
miss her presence with us - she has done some wonderful work here. I know that as a staff team, 
we will certainly miss her.  
 
Mrs. Bond has promised to stay in touch with us and we hope to welcome her back to school for 
some of our special events in the future, and perhaps a game of chess! 
I am sure that you will join me in wishing her the very best for the future and thanking her for 
everything she has done to support us all. Her last day with us will be Friday 8th March. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jo Hall 
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